

712-A Trenton Road Langhorne, PA 19047 Telephone: (215) 752-5505 Fax: (215) 752-9342

July 10, 2008

Dear Logan:

I wanted to write this letter of recommendation for you because of how pleased both Sue and I are with your work. The job came out *perfectly!* I really mean it. When we arrived last night and walked around the property we both felt that the job you did totally completed the look we wanted for our home. It looks wonderful. The trees, bushes and plants you picked added just the right amount of color and variation and the placement was excellent. All the decisions that you made were correct and I'm glad I followed your suggestions.

I love the way you did the path out to the stream and your placement of the sitting area, allowing us to see up stream and get a larger view of the water.

Please feel free to take pictures of our property and to show them and this letter to your prospective clients. I know that when they first meet you they may have reservations in hiring you because you are young, but I would like to reassure them that you are a serious and committed business person with a strong work ethic. I hope this gives them comfort in choosing your company for their project. I know Sue and I will continue to hire you for all our future landscaping projects.

Thank You

Dr. Mel Burchman